
ZONING 101

This event is a community service brought to you by HALO. 

Anchorage’s Hillside Home and Landowners Organization (HALO) presents:

Rezone! Replat! Variance!
These can be scary words. They mean change 
is coming to your neighborhood. So what can 
you do?

Join us for a Free Virtual 
Training Seminar on Tuesday, 
February 2 at 7 p.m.
Get answers to your questions at HALO’s Free 
Virtual Training Seminar featuring Assembly 
Representative and former Planning and 
Zoning Commissioner John Weddleton, 
HALO Board Member Marc June, and other 
knowledgeable speakers.

How to Join: 
Zoom: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4554195765
Phone: (669) 900 6833 or (253) 215 8782
Meeting ID: 455 419 5765

Top FAQs
1.	 A postcard about a 

pending action arrived in 
my mail. What is it and 
what does it mean?

2.	 There is an official sign 
on a vacant lot down the 
street. What is that about?

3.	 I’m concerned about 
a development that is 
supposed to happen near 
me. What do I do?

4.	 What is the Planning and 
Zoning Commission and 
what do they do? Can I talk 
to them?

5.	 I need to share my opinion 
with the Assembly. How do 
I do that?

6.	 I’m upset about what 
is happening in my 
neighborhood. What can I 
do about it?


